
 San Francisco and Marin Intergroup 
 Urgent Announcement re: Marin Teleservice 

 Dear Intergroup and Trusted Servants: 

 Please read this announcement from San Francisco and Marin Intergroup 
 regarding Marin Teleservice at A.A. meetings you attend. With gratitude! 

 READ AND POST AT ALL A.A. MEETINGS (until 8/22): 

 Please be advised the Marin Teleservice helpline is no longer operating, due 
 to a termination of service when the service provider disconnected the 
 phone number. Going forward, call San Francisco Teleservice at 
 415-674-1821  to receive help and talk to a recovering alcoholic. Share this 
 announcement at all local A.A. meetings you attend. 

 Currently Marin Teleservice is reviewing its options, which may include 
 merging with San Francisco Teleservice. Consolidating the Marin and San 
 Francisco services would allow Marin Teleservice Committee to better focus 
 on serving the helpline rather than the administrative back-end. As Marin 
 Teleservice examines its options, we are asking A.A. groups for input. If your 
 group has input or ideas, please email  marinteleservicechair@gmail.com 
 before its next committee meeting on August 22. 

 Thank you—and be sure to spread the word! 
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